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MINUTES FOR THE HOPKINTON VILLAGE PRECINCT MEETING
February 20, 2020

In Attendance:

Diana Wieland, Comm., Chair Tom Limpoma, Comm. Nick Casolaro, Comm.

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm by Comm. Wieland.

Minutes for the January 16, 2020, meeting were approved by unanimous vote.
The payments were approved as follows:

Water: 119.75 Eversource: $16.21, 887.17, 24.40

Primex: $770.17 NH Municipal Assoc.: $574.00

Comm. Wieland reported she attended the February meeting of the board of the Historical Society to address
its interest in the village fire house and contents and the warrant regarding this property.

The commissioners voted to appoint Rick Desmarais to replace the Water Dept. chair Andrew Ashton, who
resigned.

The commissioners discussed the note and associated documents for a loan to pay for some of the required
work on the Water Dept. equipment. Comm. Wieland will contact Northway bank to remove the position of
clerk from the documents.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm.
The next HVP Annual Meeting will be Thursday, March 17, 2020, at 7:30 pm at Hopkinton Town Hall.

Submitted by Diana Wieland, acting clerk
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